
 

 

Animal Welfare Policy 2023/2024 

 

 

The University of Manchester is committed to sourcing sustainably and locally where 

possible.  Animal welfare is paramount and we are committed to the following; 

 

Suppliers must have Farm-Assured and Red Tractor accreditation to supply to the University 

poultry and dairy. 

The University will only purchase British poultry and eggs. 

The University will only purchase free-range eggs. (Unless unavailable due to measures 

beyond our control.) 

The University will only source fish from sustainable sources and will avoid any species 

named on the Marine Stewardship Council endangered list. 

 


